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Removal of Fish 
 

Canvey Island Town Council is conducted its 3rd phase of removing fish stock from 
Canvey Lake as recommended by the Environment Agency for the fish welfare and to 

help improve the ecology and biodiversity of the area. The Town Council employed 
fisheries consultants NG Fisheries to work in conjunction with the Environment Agency 
to re-home the fish from Canvey Lake where they will be allowed to live out the rest of 

their natural lives. 
 
 
 


